
Dear parents/carers – your child’s primary school has kindly agreed to forward this message to you 

from St Augustine Academy in Maidstone.  

Choosing a secondary school for your child is a major milestone in their lives and yours without all 

the additional problems that have occurred this year, leaving us worrying when we can invite you to 

come and visit us. 

At last, we’re delighted to announce that we are now able to hold tours of our Academy in term 6, 

designed just for parents of pupils in year 5. We have so much to offer that we don’t want you to 

miss out on an opportunity to visit us where you can experience the atmosphere, facilities and 

curriculum that we are proud to offer. 

To book a tour, please ring our Reception on 01622 752490 or click on 

https://forms.office.com/r/9uiK6UvsPn to access our online booking form. There’s also a QR code 

below for direct access. 

Do also visit our website by clicking on the QR code below where you can get a flavour of our school 

before you visit us. 
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